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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Davis and Committee Members 

FROM: Andrew M. Beyer, P.E., Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

DATE:  July 23, 2024 

RE:  Public Safety & Welfare Committee Meeting of August 7, 2024 

 
Agenda Item: Review and take possible action: Request for pavement marking at intersection of 
Dayton Street and West Street 
 
Background: 
 
The Engineering Division received a request for edge of pavement marking near the intersection of 
West and Dayton Streets.  The resident has difficulty finding the intersection due to the fact of a 
reduced curbline.  Engineering Division suggests painting the curb radius like how the City paints 
curblines in the downtown area.  This work is performed by the Streets/Solid Waste Division of Public 
Works Department.  Attached is a site map and request letter for your use. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

- Site Map 
- Resident letter 

 
 
 


